
December 2, 2024

Dear Parents of 8thGraders,

We are doing this “massmailing” in the hopes of informing
ALL8th-grade families about the 2025 yearbook!!!

1. As in the past, we will be including the 8
th
graders’ baby/toddler pictures.

You can submit this electronically or by hard copy.

★ Submit electronically: email to yearbooks@mountainsideschools.org

with your child’s name in the subject

★ Submit hard copy: Send to Mrs. Lavery.The picture will be returned

unharmed. Please put your child’s name on the back.
*Photos zoom in on face, so please do not send a picture that cuts off the top of your

child’s head, etc. We will crop it appropriately.*

BABY PICTURES ARE DUE ASAP!

Deadline: FRIDAY, December 13
th

2. Parent/family “ADS.” You can send a personal message to your 8
th
grader to

commemorate the completion of his/her “Deerfield Days” and their passage to

high school. You may purchase a portion of a page, a full page or several pages,

and you can choose to include any photographs, messages and/or poems.

You will design your own ad online using Memory Book’s Parent Ad website. Details

attached and a video tutorial will be posted on Mrs. Lavery’s website.

*Assistance via Zoom is available by appointment. Please reach out to

yearbooks@mountainsideschools.org to set up an appointment.

***Due to our printing deadline for the yearbook, there are time
restrictions to which wemust adhere***

Any questions, please call us at Deerfield School (232-8828) or email

yearbooks@mountainsideschools.org.

Sincerely,

Jessica Goldstein (ext. 440)

Corrin Lavery (ext. 429)

Yearbook Advisors
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